May/June 5

No Program Dates: May 30th – Memorial May 27th– Half Day Day

Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
	1 Physical Activity HW Club	Life Skills with Mr. Buteau HW Club	3 Gardening HW Club	Life Skills with Mr. Buteau HW Club	<u>5</u> Student Choice	<u>6</u>
7	Violence Prevention HW Club	Life Skills with Mr. Buteau HW Club	Violence Prevention HW Club	Life Skills with Mr. Buteau HW Club	12 Community Service	<u>13</u>
<u>14</u>	15 Physical Activity HW Club	Life Skills with Mr. Buteau Family Event HW Club	17 Gardening HW Club	18 Truancy Prevention	19 Entrepreneurship Guest Speakers	20
<u>21</u>	22 Physical Activity Crystal Falls Hike	23 Drug Prevention HW Club	24 Gardening HW Club	25 Drug Prevention HW Club	26 Half Day of School– No Program	27
<u>28</u>	29 Memorial Day– No School or ASP	Birthday Celebration Make Yearbook pages	31 Swimming Event	June 1 BMS and Hillside outdoor fun day	June 2 Last Day of Program Field Day	havena 501e summer



Contact Information:

Berlin Middle School
Site Director:
Troy Sanschagrin
723-3874 or 752-5311
ext. 1013
Troy Saschgrin@frc123.org



Program Director: Judy Arsenault 466-5190 ext. 306

Billing Questions: 466-5190 ext. 315 Cancellation/Closure Phone Number: 466-5190



The Family Resource Center

Hello!!

I hope everyone has been enjoying Spring and the warm weather!! We certainly have been enjoying spending more time outside at the program! We have some really great activities planned for the end of the year, as well as, some great events coming up! We hope you will join us for our family swimming trip at the Royalty Athletic Club in Gorham NH

Be watching for invitations and permission slips coming home soon!

Thank you, and as usual, please contact me with any questions,

comments, suggestions, or concerns!

Troy Sanschagrin



PROJECT YOUTH SUMMER PROGRAM

If you are interested in your child attending our summer program, please pick up an enrollment form at the Family Resource Center, or contact me and I can send one home with your child. Space is limited so please do not delay if your child is interested in the 5 week, fun filled program. Please let me know if you have any questions!

BMS Afterschool Staff

Site Director: Troy Sanschagrin

Group Leaders: Lea Belanger and Liz Cloutier

Homework Helper: Carol

Collins

Mentor/Volunteer: Susan Wyman

I want to thank everyone for a great school year. There are going to be some changes to our program next year. Some of the changes are due to changes with the NH Child Care Licensing Rules. Our program is a Licensed Child Care Facility. Some of the changes may be due to struggles we experienced in our program over the year.

We are always looking for feedback from students, families, school staff, and community members to improve our program.

June 2nd
Last day of School:
June 15th